
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 18th September 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
                                     I am writing to share information about students who will be working alongside class teachers 
and your children this year. As a MAT, we have joined up with Bath Spa to place trainee teachers within our schools. 
All of the students are on a one year PGCE course, following their degrees. They will work closely with classroom 
teachers, initially working with small groups of children and building up to 80% teaching by the end of the year. 
We love supporting students here at Clutton and are pleased to welcome four students this year. Here are some 
introductions for you:   

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
They will be starting from 24th September, and will be in school Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. I 
know you will join me in welcoming them to our school community.  
Best regards,  
 
Miss Ennew 
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“My name is Mrs Stickland and I'm excited to start working with the children and staff 
at Clutton Primary School.  My specialism as a student teacher is in Early Years (3-
7), so I'm looking forward to my time in Cherry Class.” 

‘My name is Miss Nixon. I’m 22 and I’ve just graduated from Bath Spa University with a 
Music and English Literature degree. I’m looking forward to joining Clutton School in Willow 
Class, to develop my passion for teaching and my love of music!' 

“My name is Miss Langan and I am currently undertaking my PGCE programme with Bath 
Spa University. I studied piano and cornet at university and have recently graduated with a 
first-class honours degree in music; it was through the various placement opportunities 
with primary schools that I discovered a passion for teaching. In my spare time I enjoy 
running, playing the piano and performing with my brass band. I am excited to be working 
with Mrs. Cowgill and Maple Class this year; I am also looking forward to this term’s topic 
- ‘our local area”.  

“My name is Miss Derrick and I am excited to be joining Clutton Primary School as a 
PGCE student in a couple of weeks’ time. I'm really looking forward to starting my 
journey as a teacher in such a friendly and welcoming school I studied Human Biology 
at University prior to my PGCE and I am most looking forward to bringing with me my 
enthusiasm for Science. I hope to meet many of you in the coming weeks when I join 
the Miss Orange in Oak Class.”  
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